August 31, 2017

Dear Member:

You should by now have received a Notice package relating to the new Land Laws required for
the Henvey Inlet Wind transmission line lease and settlement, which was mailed out on 18 August
2017. If you have not received the Notice package, please contact me or Councillor Samantha
Noganosh immediately through the Band Administration Office.

One of the documents on the USB key in the Notice package — the plain language summary of
the First Amendment to the Land Code — contains some typographical errors. | have enclosed a
carrected version of the summary, for your information. Please disregard the version sent in the

original package.

The proposed lease and compensation package cannot go ahead unless the new Land Laws are
ratified by the eligible voters. | am asking all our eligible voters to give Magnetawan First Nation
the support it needs to take advantage of this one-time economic opportunity.

THE IN-PERSON VOTING DAY IS ON SUNDAY 01 OCTOBER 2017: MARK YOUR CALENDAR, OR
VOTE BY MAIL TODAY.

Miigwetch!

o75€ 7€

Lloyd Myke, Chief
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